THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM

UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

July 8 1933,

Dear Professor Steindorff,

Herewith I am sending you the print of Photograph 2906, showing the
ink-inscription on the wine-jar E. 11324 from Anibeh 35. This is
the print which could not be included in the last consignment of
photographs because it was mislaid.

I dare say you have noticed the box of a sandstone sarcophagus
gsaid to be from Anibeh, and now at Stockholm, described and figured

in Lugn, Ausgewihlte Denkm#ler aus aeg. Sammlungen in Schweden, p. 30
and Pl1. XXI.

Yours always sincerely,

P



